
We were introduced to candidates running for several offices:

Candidate running in Assembly District 34--Misty Evans 
mistyshakti@gmail.com, cell phone 760-574-9655

Candidate running in Congressional District 8--Derek Marshall 
derek@derekmarshallca.com

Candidate running for Board of Equalization District 1--Braden Murphy
www.bradenforboe.com
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Redlands Area Democrats, welcome to your 2022 New Year’s Resolution
Newsletter! There is a lot going on in this mid-term year, here in our home
communities of Redlands, Highland, and Loma Linda. So, this year, let’s resolve to:

·Take action. We provide you with weekly action items on our website, Facebook,
Instagram, and Twitter. They may take you 5 minutes to make a call, send an email
or text, or read up on an issue. So, let’s get informed and get involved.

·Participate in RADC. Attend our monthly meetings (currently 100% virtual on
Zoom), volunteer on a committee or at an event. We’re a friendly group, working
here in our communities to better the lives of our neighbors and fellow residents.
Join us!

January 2022 RADC General Meeting Candidate FYIs

Ana McNaughton provided a thorough and informative presentation on the opportunity
to re-draw the City Council districts in Redlands at our January 15 meeting. The City
Council on January 18 was told that the current city district map was well within
required parameters, but the City Council decided to review alternative maps at their
next meeting.  RADC wishes to ensure that the map selected by the City Council is
equitable for all of Redlands' residents. An ad hoc group of members is working together
to submit a proposed map to the City Council by the Monday, January 31 deadline.
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RADC Committees to consider volunteering for:
Voter Registration - VACANT (great opportunity!!)
Fundraising/Membership - Dianne Landeros: ddlanderos@gmail.com
Communications/Community Outreach - Priya Vedula/Michael Tamony:
communicationssecretary@redlandsareademocrats.org
Candidate Development - Angela Barnes: a.rose.barnes333@gmail.com
Campaign Coordination - DC Lozano: dclozano22@gmail.com
Program - Ana McNaughton: anamcnaughton@gmail.com
Legislation - Lorraine Enriquez: president@redlandsareademocrats.org

February 2022 RADC General Meeting: will take place
on Zoom on Saturday, February 19, 2022 at 11AM;
details to come...

VOLUNTEER!

There's a new climate action
group in town: ANCA.

It stands for Accelerate
Neighborhood Climate Action,
and they are planning their
March launch via a series of
talks.  Future alerts will come
via RADC's weekly action items,
so keep checking on Facebook,
Instagram, Twitter and/or the
RADC website.

The California Public Utilities
Commission has a proposal to
slash incentives for rooftop solar. 

Please EM or CALL Governor
Newsom regarding rooftop solar
initiatives in our state.
 https://govapps.gov.ca.gov/gov40mail/ 
CALL: 916/445-2841

The goal needs to be not only continuing
to encourage and support rooftop solar
but expansion to open up this vital
climate initiative to lower as well as
middle-income households in our state. 

ACTION ITEM EXAMPLES
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The Redlands Area Democratic Voice is brought to you by the Newsletter Team of the Redlands Area Democratic Club



The Redlands Area Democratic Club is a group of dedicated Democrats who have joined together to foster the ideals and principles
of the Democratic Party. We encourage Democratic Party activity in and around Redlands, Loma Linda, Mentone, and Highland.

Our most important role is to educate, empower, and mobilize voters, in order to elect more Democrats to public office.



We meet at 11 am on the 3rd Saturday of the month via Zoom. 



Please check out our website for a calendar of events, call-to-actions, and club business: https://www.redlandsareademocrats.org/
If you like what you see, we would love for you to become a member!



If you would like to submit an article for consideration, please email: communicationssecretary@redlandsareademocrats.org

CalCare, or AB1400, is coming up
for a vote in the California Assembly
on 1/31!! “AB 1400 sets in motion a
single-payer health care coverage
system in California for all residents,
regardless of citizenship status. By
streamlining payments and lowering
per-capita health care spending,
CalCare guarantees quality health
care and long-term care without
creating barriers to care or out-of-
pocket costs.”

Go to their website
 (https://www.nationalnursesunited.org/calcare) to:

·Sign a petition in support of this vital
legislation;
·Sign up for upcoming phone banking
opportunities; and/or
·Sign up for additional ways that you
can help.

Keep in touch with RADC on social media:
FACEBOOK: Redlands Area Democratic Club @redlandsdems
INSTAGRAM: redlandsareademocrats
TWITTER: RedlandsAreaDemocrats @RedlandsDems
+ our WEBSITE (and CALENDAR):  
            https://www.redlandsareademocrats.org/

https://www.nationalnursesunited.org/calcare

